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Term 4, Week 8 – 29th November, 2017 
 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671   E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Like us on Facebook        W: nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

________________________________________________________________  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It’s been even more enjoyable this week for me to participate in 

all the wonderful learning activities and events that have been 

happening at Nowra Hill PS as the 2017 school year comes to an 

end. 

I particularly enjoyed being the Year 6 teacher for Monday and 

Tuesday of this week. The mix of learning and fun in the room has 

been outstanding and the Year 6 students have been displaying 

positive behaviour that make them role models for the younger 

students in the school. Well done Year 6! I think I nearly know all 

your names now. 

This Friday’s regular assembly will begin at 9:30am to allow the 

Year 5 leadership candidates the opportunity to present their 

Captains speeches shortly after 9:00am. I’m very much looking 

forward to hearing the confident and persuasive speeches the 

candidates will present. 

We will also be joined by next year’s Kindergarten students 

during the regular assembly as part of their final orientation 

session. Please feel free to join us for either assembly from 9:05am 

onwards. 

Finally, a reminder that there will be no Pie & Popper lunch this 

Friday. This excellent Year 6 initiative has now ended for the year. 

Regards,  

Mr Matthew Ferrie 

Relieving Principal 

 

Weekly Events 

Tuesdays 

School Banking 

Wednesdays 

Library, Canteen 

Thursdays 

Scripture 

Fridays 

Sports Uniform 

9am – Assembly 

2:15pm – Uniform Shop 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday, 6th December 

School Presentation Night 

(to be held at Fleet Air Arm 

Museum) - 6.30pm 

Tuesday, 12th December 

K-2 Christmas Concert  

Friday, 15th December 

Last Day of School for 

students 

Mon 18th, Tue 19th Dec 

Staff Development Days 
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More Important News 

PRESENTATION NIGHT 

Next Wednesday night, 6th December, is our school presentation 

night being held at the Fleet Air Arm Museum. We will commence 

promptly at 6.30pm, so please start arriving from 6.15pm. It is 

expected that ALL children attend our presentation night as they 

are all performing an item and it is a celebration of everyone’s 

achievements in 2017. 

We have been busy practising our items for presentation night and 

expect to conclude the night by 8.30pm, so we ask that all 

students remain seated with their class until the end of the 

evening. 

LEAVING FAMILIES 

It is that time of the year when we make important decisions 

regarding class arrangements for next year. To assist us in this 

process, if you know or even anticipate that your child/children 

will not be returning in 2018, could you please notify the office 

staff. This will help with class numbers and ultimately the number 

of classes we will be running next year. 

YEAR 1/2 CLASS MEMBERS 

A big thank you, for all the efforts that class members and their 

parents have made for your child's Home Reading program 

throughout 2017.  

To ensure that we are on task, and have returned all readers to 

the Infants Reading Room, I will be collecting home readers before 

the end of this week. This will then be followed by a catch up and 

presentation of all outstanding Reading Awards. Please let me 

know by Wednesday if there are any issues. Thank you.  

Mrs Cilla Rowe 

P & C RAFFLE TICKETS 

Tickets have gone home today with the Bulletin. Tickets are $1.00 

each and are to be returned by next Tuesday, 5th December. All 

prizes can be seen on the P & C Facebook page. 

There is also a prize for the most tickets sold, so when returning 

tickets place your name on the back of the tickets for your chance 

to win. Extra books of tickets are located in the office if you require 

more. 

 

 
 

    MERIT AWARDS 

 
KR:      Winter Clark,  

           Max Alcock,   

            Savannah King 

 

K/1R:  Tiarn Schell, Caitlyn 

Burney, Ella Eagles    

 

1/2R:  Matua Maiden,  

           Allira Douglas 

 

2/3B:  Hayden Henry, 

          Talarah K 

 

3/4V:  Aimee Coulson-

Knight, Sean Van Hoven 

 

4/5B:    Beau Crealy, Austyn 

Cornelius, Natalie Korten 

 

6PC:     Jordan Thormann, 

             Pippa Walsh 

 

Library: Winter Clark 

 

 

   PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
 

KR –      Kelsey D 

 

K/1R –  McKenna Hawkins 

 

1/2R -   Madeline Oke 

 

2/3B –   Riley Gough 

 

3/4V –   Natalie Barrett 

 

4/5B –   Patrick Davies 

 

6PC –    Maddison Caruana 

 

NOTES HANDED OUT 

THIS WEEK 
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HOME READING 

Home reading concludes on Friday for all years. If you have any 

home reading books at home could you please bring them in 

with your child and return them to their classroom. 

HEAD LICE 

There have been cases of head lice in the school. Could you 

please check your child’s hair for head lice and if found, treat 

accordingly. 

UNIFORM SHOP 

The uniform shop will be CLOSED this Friday, 1st December. 

If you require uniforms, please fill in an order form and drop it into 

the office prior to Friday morning. All orders will be ready for pick 

up from the office on Monday morning. 

Please contact Karen on (M) 0412 672450 if you have any queries. 

NOWRA RODEO 

The NHPS P&C are seeking volunteers for the Nowra Rodeo which 

is being held on 30th December.   

For the second year in a row the NHPS P&C have been invited by the organiser Tracey Priestley 

to "man the gates" and for the first time "man the canteen" for this local, successful and popular 

event.  

This is a great fundraising opportunity for our school and all that is required is a minimum of 2 hours 

of your TIME, no cost involved. 

We are now seeking volunteers to work in minimum two hour shifts, and more time if you can 

spare it.  We definitely require more volunteers than last year as we are not only manning the 

gates but running the canteen as well. 

 If you are available and/or for more information please contact us ASAP via:  Karen Higham on 

0412 672450 or email karenhigham67@gmail.com 

BOOK CLUB 

Book club has gone home with students this week. Please note that book club is due back to 

school on 4th December. 

LOST PROPERTY 

There is a LARGE amount of lost property in the front office. If your child has lost their jumper or 

other items of clothing please tell them to come to the front office and collect it. Any clothing 

left at the end of the term will be taken home, washed and placed in the second hand clothing 

pool.  Please ensure that all jumpers are clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

  BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday and 

best wishes to the 

following students who 

celebrate their 

birthday this week. 

 

Jack Lunn 

Casey Lalor 

Taj Chalker 


